
Making an application 2020-21 – Closing date 31 October 2019 

 

You will have received a pack from the Local Authority via your child’s primary school 

containing details of how to apply online and a paper application (if you prefer to apply 

that way). 

 

Please note that online applications close earlier – 18 October 2019. 

 

It also contains the dates of the open morning/evenings for each Sheffield School – 

All Saints’ is Saturday 21 September 2019 from 10 am to 12 noon. 

 

In addition to applying to the Local Authority, if you are applying for a category based 

on religion, you will need to complete a Supplementary Information Form (SIF) which 

is available from the Local Authority’s website or our own via the following link:  

 

https://www.allsaints.sheffield.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/SIF_2020-

21_booklet.pdf 

 

Once you have completed this, please return it with the appropriate documentation (as 

detailed on the SIF) to us at school: 

 

All Saints Catholic High School 

Granville Road 

Sheffield 

S2 2RJ 

 

If you do not provide the information required in the SIF and return it by the 

closing date, together with all supporting documentation, your child will not be 

afforded the appropriate priority and this is likely to affect your child’s chance 

of being offered a place. 

 

If you have any queries about what papers are required then please contact: 

 

Mrs N J Brady, Clerk to Governors 

 

Direct Line: 0114 2743537     or    Email: n.brady@allsaintslearning.co.uk  

 

National Allocation date is Monday 2 March 2020 and you will receive notification from 

the Local Authority on, or shortly after, that date of the school your child has been 

allocated.  
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